
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 28, 2018  
 
Shyanne Schull, Director 
Washoe County Regional Animal Services 
2825-A Longley Lane 
Reno, NV 89502 
 
Dear Shyanne, 
 
Humane Network is pleased to inform you that Maddie’s® Pet Project in Nevada (MPP-NV) has approved 
a grant in the amount of $1,000 (the "Grant") to Washoe County Regional Animal Services to support 
data reporting as indicated below in this letter. Please find a check for this amount enclosed. 
 
This data grant is given to Washoe County Regional Animal Services indicating that the organization has 
provided data for 2017 in Shelter Animals Count and in MPP-NV’s own data collection form and is 
committed to providing data for 2018. The funds are to offset the time and effort required to track and 
report data or to be used to expand Washoe County Regional Animal Services’ services to low-income 
senior citizens and may include providing dog or cat food, vaccinations, veterinary care and other similar 
services to this underserved population. 
 
On behalf of all of us at Maddie’s® Pet Project in Nevada and Humane Network, we wish you the best of 
success in your important work on behalf of the animals of Nevada. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Diane Blankenburg 
Humane Network CEO 
Maddie’s® Pet Project in Nevada Co-Executive Director 
 


